
 

4th WSCC 2019 Local Government Subsidy Request  Page 1 of 1 

Travel subsidy application form 

Mercure Hotel 
Brisbane 

4th Water Sensitive Cities  
Conference  

26–28 March 2019 

Brisbane 

 

Background 

The CRC for Water Sensitive Cities (CRCWSC) would like to encourage representatives from all local 
government Participants to attend our 4th Water Sensitive Cities Conference. To help, we are 
offering a travel subsidy: we will fund up to $500 per person, for only one person per local 
government. A list of eligible local governments can be found here, under ‘Other Participants’. 

To apply:  

Please complete this form and return it to Clare Beeby (Event Manager) at admin@crcwsc.org.au, 
along with receipts for flights and accommodation by Tuesday 30 April 2019. Any forms received 
after this date will not be processed for payment. 

 

Name:   Grey section for 
CRCWSC use ONLY 

Local government:  

 

Participant: YES/NO 

Use for funding 
(please include 
receipts): 

 

 

Approved: YES/NO 

Funding amount 
request:  

 Approved amount:  
 

Signature (indicating 
manager approval): 

 CRCWSC staff contact:  
 

Date submitted:  Date approved:  

 

 

https://watersensitivecities.org.au/content/wsc-conference-2019/
https://watersensitivecities.org.au/about-our-partners/
mailto:admin@crcwsc.org.au

